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LIQUID

Disinfectant

Bactericide

By ELGA

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE:

Didecyl dimethyl ammonium chloride......... 7.5%

WARNING

POISON

IRRITANT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO.  22138

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS:  1 L.

Manufactured by:
Elga Laboratories

4480 Chesswood Dr. Unit #11
Downsview, Ontario

M3J 2B9
TEL:  (416) 638-9090

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

GENERAL DISINFECTION For disinfecting floors, wells, countertops,
tables, chairs, garbage pails, bathroom fixtures and other hard
surfaces, add 4 mL of Liquid Disinfectant to 1 litre of water. 
Apply to previously cleaned hard surfaces with mop or cloth.

DISINFECTION OF BARBER TOOLS: Precleaned barber tools (such as
combs, brushes, razors, and scissors) can be disinfected by



immersing in a 4.0 mL/L solution of Liquid Disinfectant.  Fresh
solution should be prepared daily or when the solution becomes
visibly dirty.

SANITATION OF HARD SURFACES AND EQUIPMENT: Wash and rinse all
articles thoroughly, then apply a solution of 2 mL liquid
Disinfectant in 1 litre of water (150 ppm active).  Surfaces
should remain wet for at least 1 minute followed by adequate
draining and air drying.  Fresh solution should be prepared daily
or when used solution becomes visibly dirty. Apply to sink tops,
countertops, and display equipment and other stationary hard
surfaces by cloth or brush.  No potable water rinse is required.

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN Corrosive.  Causes eye damage and
skin irritation.  Do not get in eyes, on skin or on clothing. 
Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contamination of food.

FIRST-AID: In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin
with plenty of water for at least 15 minutes.  For eyes, call a
physician.  Remove and wash contaminated clothing before reuse. 
If swallowed, drink promptly a large quantity of milk, egg
whites, gelatin solution, or if these are not available, drink
large quantities of water.  Avoid alcohol.  Call a physician
immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Probable mucosal damage may
contraindicate the use of gastric lavage.  Measures against
circulatory shock, respiratory depression and convulsion may be
needed.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

DISPOSAL: Triple rinse the emptied container thoroughly and
dispose of in regular garbage. For information on the disposal or
unused, unwanted product contact the regional office of
Environment Canada.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this



service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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